
PARENT & FAMILY NEWSLETTER 
                  September, 2019 

Message from the Vice President for Student Development & 

Dean of Students 

September 2019 

Dear Parents and Families, 

The campus is very busy with the start of classes, athletic games, and students adjusting to college life and 
settling in their rooms.  

I just want to remind you if you are planning to attend Homecoming - October 4 – 6 please check out the 
activities we have planned for you and make your reservations.  For more information and registering, the link 
is:  Homecoming 

Below are some important pieces of information I want share with you.     

Sincerely, 

 

Robin Burroughs Davis, JD 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://colby-sawyer.edu/homecoming


IMPORTANT INFORMATION FROM THE OFFICE OF STUDENT SUCCESS AND 
RETENTION     

Right about now your students will be settling into the reality of college. This could mean 
excitement about great friends, events, and engaging classes. This could also mean increased 
anxiety as their first papers and exams are coming due.  
 
The top 5 things you can do from afar to support your student's success this month are: 

1. Remind students to check their Moodle course sites and Colby-Sawyer email address DAILY so 
they don't miss important communications. 
2. Encourage students to use the resources available to help them build their education (Student 
Learning Collaborative, professors' office hours, advisors, Librarians, Baird Health and Counseling, 
etc.) 
3. Send care packages for a few more weeks rather than inviting them home. This helps them put 
down roots here so they can learn to comfort themselves effectively while on campus. 
4. Encourage them to join clubs and work at making social connections. 
5. Assure them that making mistakes is part of college; that failure is just another way to get 
information. The most successful students are NOT the ones that get everything right the first time. 
The most successful students are the ones who get up and keep trying.  

For more information:  Student Success    

Erica Webb, director 

 

  

http://colby-sawyer/student-success


 

 
 

 
 
 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES FROM REGISTRAR’S OFFICE 

October 30th Mid-term Grades 
Faculty will submit mid-term grades by October 30th. This is a time for faculty to check in with your 
student regarding their progress. It’s a time to congratulate students who have started strong and catch 
the students who are struggling. All first-year students will receive mid-term grades. If your upper class 
student does not receive mid-term grades, encourage them to check in with their professor about their 
progress.  
 
November 8th Deadline to Withdraw from a Course 
If a student discovers he or she will not be able to pass a course, the best thing for his or her GPA might be 
to Withdraw from the course before November 9th. Encourage your student to meet with professors to 
discuss progress in courses of concern. Encourage your student to meet with his or her advisor to make 
informed decisions.  
 
November 11th - 14th Spring Registration 
This is one of my favorite times of the year! Students get to choose their courses, and new adventures, for 
next semester. Encourage your student to meet with his or her advisor to make sure they are making the 
best choices for their program. 
 
Diane Driscoll, registrar 
 

 

 


